
6. HOUSING UPDATE 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services providing an 
overview of the service activities within the ward. 

 The report recommended that the committee note the activity of Housing, 
Customer and Building Services for the ward for the 1 October 2019 to 31 
December 2019. 

 The committee was advised that due to unforeseen circumstances the 
Housing Officers was unavailable and that any questions they may have 
could be put to the Lead Officer at the meeting or direct to Housing Officer 
and Lead Officer after the meeting. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 

 


